
Kingswood Salver and Knightshayes Trophy Reports – For AGM  13th October 2018 
 
Pam Lane ARPS DPAGB EFIAP: Eddy Lane ARPS DPAGB EFIAP 

Kingswood Salver Secretary's Report 

2018 Kingswood Salver  

This will take place on 17th November 2018 at Bovey Tracey. Rosemary Wilman Hon FRPS AFIAP 

BPE5* will be the judge and afternoon speaker.  

Flyer and Entry Form containing full details have been on the WCPF web site and facebook page 

since April 2018. We will try to reduce the light coming into the venue on the day, unless the Golf 

Club has added any curtains/blinds in the meantime 

2019 Kingswood Salver  

This will be on Saturday 16th November 2019 at Bovey Tracey. We have not yet decided upon a 

Judge/Speaker, any suggestions would be appreciated for this tricky dual role. 

Knightshayes Trophy Secretary's Report 

2018 Knightshayes Trophy 

For 2018 the title chosen by Bill Aven as WCPF President was 'Formation' The event was postponed 

due to the bad weather. Will Cheung FRPS was the afternoon speaker, but we advised him early and 

he did not travel. The only cost was for his unused hotel room for one night. 

The 100 prints that were submitted for the event have been retained and the Print Exhibition, Judging 

and Prize Giving will now be held on the afternoon of the AGM on Saturday.13th October 2018 at 

Clyst St Mary EX5 1BG, admission free. It will be Judged by WCPF President Bill Aven LRPS, 

DPAGB, APAGB. 

2019 Knightshayes Trophy 

This will take place on Saturday 9th March at Bovey Tracy. The subject for this year is 'Gold' as 

chosen by the incoming WCPF President Ian Bateman. FRPS, MPAGB, AV FIAP, APAGB. 

The afternoon event will be in the form of a print workshop given by Chris Marsham in conjunction 

with Fotospeed. 

We will do all the preparation prior to this event, and prepare detailed schedules and instructions for 

the day, but unfortunately for once we will be unable to attend. We are booked on a Lecture Tour in 

Scotland, including the fixed date of the Winifred Brown Memorial lecture for the 100th Anniversary of 

Paisley Camera Club. We have volunteers to help run the event on the day in our absence.  

Report by Eddy and Pam  

20th September 2018  


